

Date: November 25, 2019

To: Big Sky Rotary

From: Simkins Holdings, LLC

Re: Receipt for 2018 Contributions made for Town Center Plaza Playground

Dear Big Sky Rotary,

It is with the utmost gratitude that I write this receipt in acknowledgement of \$47,150 for your 2018 contribution to the construction of the Town Center Plaza playground, which was completed and opened to the public in Spring 2019. This Columbia Cascade TimberForm product has already seen a lot of use and enjoyment by the public, and will continue to do so for years to come.

It was a great pleasure working with Big Sky Rotary on the design and construction of this public/private partnership project, and we look forward to continuing this relationship in future projects. A sign recognizing the partners has been ordered and should be installed soon (see graphic below).

The playground pictured below is located in the new Town Center Plaza, a public open space "piazza" located at the heart of Big Sky Town Center, in front of the new Wilson Hotel, a 129-room Marriott Residence Inn, in Big Sky, Montana.

With Gratitude,

## Ryan Hamilton

Ryan Hamilton Project Manager ryan@bigskytowncenter.com 406-580-2260



## THIS PLAYGROUND MADE POSSIBLE WITH GENEROUS CONTRIBUTIONS FROM:

Big Sky Rotary
PRG Commercial
The Simkins Family
Yellowstone Club Community Foundation
2019